
 
 

Have a closet full of “gently used” outfits that you just don’t wear 
anymore?  Donate them for a cause! 

 
The Professional Staff Senate is sponsoring a clothing drive  to assist those 
who may be in need this holiday season .  Used clothing  will be collected 

and donated to Goodwill Industries of the Chesapeake. 
  
 

Drop Off Locations: 
 

- Monday, November 19th from 10 AM to 2 PM on Main Street in UMBC 
Commons 

 
- Tuesday, November 20th from 11:30 AM to 1:30 PM on Main Street in UMBC 

Commons at the PSS/NESS Charity Bake Sale 
 

Receipts will be available for tax purposes. 
 

Contact Michelle Massey at massey@umbc.edu  or 5-2469 more information 
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